
SAVE OUR SOUTH LONDON LINE 
 

We, the supporters of the South London Line call upon Mayor Boris Johnson as Chair of Transport for London 
to rescind his decision to remove this vital train service which runs between Victoria and London Bridge via 
Battersea Park, Wandsworth Rd, Clapham High Street, Denmark Hill, Peckham Rye, Queens Rd   Peckham 
and South Bermondsey.     

Furthermore we call upon the Mayor and the Department for Transport to extend the platform lengths at 
Clapham High Street and Wandsworth Road stations to allow the existing Dartford to Victoria services to call 
there. We also call on them to consider extending the existing SLL service beyond London Bridge to Charing 
Cross.    

We call upon our local Councils to join us in lobbying the Mayor of London for the retention of the South   
London Line Services. 
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We assume you would like to be kept in touch by email with how this campaign is progressing. The “√” is you giving us permission to add your details  
to our mailing list to do just that. If you would rather not be kept informed, please cross it out 

 
Please return this petition to: Valerie Shawcross AM, London Assembly Member for Lambeth & Southwark,  

Freepost, 311 Camberwell Road, London SE5 0HQ 


